JAMIA HAMDARD
(HAMDARD NAGAR, NEW DELHI - 110 062)

Dated: 24 .01.2019

NOTIFICATION

With reference to the Walk-in-Interview notification dated 16.01.2019, due to
some administrative reasons the Walk-in-Interview for Guest Faculty of
Economics in Hamdard Institute of Legal Studies and Research (HILSR), School of
Law, Jamia Hamdard is rescheduled on 31st January, 2019 at 11.00 A.M.

Interested candidates may appear on the scheduled date and time alongwith all

educational and experience certificates. /
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Copy for information to:

. Dean, HILSR

PRO - For displaying on all notice boards

. Mr. Rahil Beg, System Analyst - to get it upload on Jamia Hamdard website
. AR to VCS

. PA to Registrar

. Guard File
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